1-8-20

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order on this
8" day of January, 2020 at 7:00 pm. Council members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, Rachel
Spear, and Kristin Volson were also in attendance.

Minutes from the 12-15-19 meeting were read and approved. Spear, Hoke 2™. AIF

Grants for the concessions stand addition will submitted, however completion of the grants
depends on more specific details. Heringer Lumber will be approached again for an estimate.
Andy Melton will also be asked for an estimate.

The park board is going to host a fundraiser, in the form of a dodge ball tournament on Sunday,
February 23". Rules, concessions, age limit were all discussed pertaining to the tournament.

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Monday, February 3™ at 7:00 pm.

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8: 20 pm. Volson, Hoke 2™. AIF



